
he Environmental and Biosystems Engineering Students Association met with the Dean School 
of Engineering Prof. Patts Odira and the Chairman EBE Eng. Dr. A. N. Gitau on 31st October, 
2014 at Upper Kabete. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the process of  accreditation of 
undergaraduate degree programme  to enable the students to be recognised for registration by the 
Engineers Board of Kenya (EBK). EBK has previously requested the University to; 

• Provide a comparative analysis of Agricultural Engineering (AE) and Environmental and 
Biosystems Engineering (EBE) programs. 

• Submit the corrective measures on missing gaps by the graduates 
• Update the board on the progress / challenges on implementation of the 2010 proposal. 

The Students requested for clarification on; 

• History of the registration process including requirements and communication between 
parties. 

• current University stand on the matter 
• Current EBK stand on the registration  
• among other issues 

After the Dean address the students were given a channce for a question and answer segment. 
Also present were EBESA Patron Dr. F. N. Gichuki, Eng. Mutua and Mr. J. Agullo. 

 


